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We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we live and work and we 

pay our respects to the Elders both past and present 

Inspiring Excellence through PRIDE 

 

Communication Avenues 2024 
 

South Grafton Public School offers our parents many communication avenues to access newsletters, notes, 

make payments, notify student absences etc. We have the following facilities available: 

 

Emails: Parents need to keep their email address up to date. The newsletter is emailed every Thursday. 

Important information and detention notes are also being emailed which is a much quicker and efficient way to 

inform parents.  

 

School Website 

Our website is continually being updated. There is an enormous 

amount of information available on our website including 

newsletters, notes and calendar of events. 

 

School Bytes App 

Download the School Bytes App from the App Store to register. Register and 

link your child. Once activated you can make online payments to the school 

for your child. 

 

Sentral Parent Portal 

Parents will receive a unique key code and instructions via email to register for the parent 

portal. Once you have registered, download the free Sentral Parent Portal App from the 

App Store. This will be an easy access tool to notify the school of your child’s absences. 

 

Facebook Page 

‘Like’ our Facebook page to also see the newsletter and many of our 

good news stories and activities the children are involved in. To 

showcase our school every class will have stories on our Facebook page 

during the year. 
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